
 

 

October 25, 2017 

Notice to Parents 

Concerning: Pediculosis (Head lice/scabies)  

 

Please be advised that at this time of year, there are reported cases of lice and scabies at schools and 

daycare centers across the country in general.  

You will find included, important information on how to manage and minimize the risk of 

contracting lice. 

As per the Canadian Ministry of Health: “Pediculosis (lice or scabies) does not target people of 

particular characteristics. It does not matter if the person is rich or poor, has hair that is clean or 

dirty, long or short; lice is easily transferred from one child to another. This is a common and 

frequent condition that happens regularly in daycares and schools.” 

Consequently, to minimize spreading, it is very important that each parent check his/her child’s 

head to make sure it is clear of lice and scabies. If you find lice or scabies, please inform the school 

and begin the necessary treatment.  

Without treatment, your child will not be relieved of the itching and will risk it spreading to others. 

After treatment, you must remove the remains from your child’s scalp as the lice tend to cling on to 

the hair. We recommend you see a pharmacist or a medical doctor to guide you in using the 

appropriate treatment product based on your child’s age.  
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